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Concluding word
Dear readers,

Sanghamitra wishes you all a happy, prosperous, healthy and blissful Telugu,
Kannada, Maharastra new year. Based on the topics covered during a seminar on
March 14™, we are again resuming Mathematricks in this issue and hope you enjoy
it thoroughly.

We request you to send articles either a science article, news article, about
culture or anything that you think is useful for the readers. Send any articles or
your feedback to susri@sanghamitra.org.

We are working on giving prizes to winners by contacting friends’ network.
Send your answers before June 15" either by E-mail or Postal mail. Encourage
your kids to do Kids’ Xword and. other challenges. Tell your friends about
Sanghamitra.

Note : Answers should be sent on or before June 15",

Sanghamitra Team.
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